
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 6/25/2010 7:03:18 AM

RedactedRedacted
To: RedactedRedacted

Redacted

Redacted I; Jeung, Gary P
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GPJ1); 
'sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
'niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov' (niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov); 'paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Re: Contract Update Meeting

Paul, Sean, Niki,

Thanks for making the trip over to PG&E and for the great feedback. We hope to continue to improve 
the information sharing at these meetings and appreciate any additional thoughts that you have. We 
will continue to work on it as well.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Simon, Sean A. <sean.simon@CDuc.ca.aov>
To: Allen. Meredith; Jeung, Gary P;
Redacted
Cc: Douglas, Paul <paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov>; Bawa, Niki <niki.bawa@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Sent: Thu Jun 24 17:17:20 2010 
Subject: Re: Contract Update Meeting

Redacted

All,

Thanks for today's meeting. I
know that a lot of work went into implementing Energy Division's request to 
reformat the scope of the monthly contract manager meeting. I found it 
very helpful to have Meredith's, Gary's and Sandy's input and perspective to 
complement the contract folks expertise. Let me know if you have any 
questions about the feedback you heard today, and I will follow up with 
additional thoughts as promised. Otherwise, I look forward to the next 
meeting (or call).
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Niki is cc'd here so you have each other's 
contract information.

Regards,

Sean

Sean A. Sim.on 
Analyst

Energy Divisio n
CA Public Ut es Commission Tel (415) 703.3791

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality 
Notice:
use of
the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain 
information
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable
law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you 
are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error,
please notify us by telephone call at the number listed 
above.

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the
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